
 

 

 

 

 

3 August 2022  
 

 

Thank you… 

We had an incredible anniversary Monday. Thank you for all your well wishes.  

After 25 years of Solid Foundations and 50 years of Mickey Mouse we can only say… 

Deo Gracia – our school motto – to God be the glory!  

 

Survey reminder… 

Thank you to the 49 families who have responded to our annual survey. 

We would like to have at least 100 families give their input so that we make financial 

decisions based on a majority vote.  

Please take the time to click on the link below to answer our 

survey:  

https://forms.gle/iccEgM5trcYZWCnM7 

We would love a response from EVERY FAMILY in our school 

(one response per family please).  

It should take about 10 minutes.  

 

Say cheese… 

It’s school photo time! Our photographer is scheduled to come in on the 11th 

and 12th of August. Please ensure that your child is wearing their FORMAL 

UNIFORM (Grade 1-7) next week Thursday and Friday. We will remind you 

again in next week’s newsletter.   

 

Tent building day… 

Our pre-schoolers will be discussing “Houses and Homes” 

next week, and it’s a great way to conclude the week by 

building tents to play in! Please can each of our pre-schoolers 

come to school on Friday the 12th of August with: 

 An old broom, mop or broom pole 

 An OLD blanket or sheet (it will get muddied) 

 10 pegs 

Lable all items clearly with your child’s name, if you want 

them returned.  

It is a really terrific way to have fun, especially if everyone 

is “going camping”! 
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Money matters… 

Please check that you get a statement from the school every 

month. It is quite tricky tracing payment enquiries back several 

months, so rather keep a close eye on your account to ensure that 

it tallies with your records on a month-by-month basis.  

Also, we remind you that our accounting programme can only send 

a statement to one email address. If you are not receiving a monthly statement, please 

confirm if your spouse isn’t the recipient. 

 

Annual chirpy cheer… 

Every year we hire incubators to allow our children to experience the 

miracle of hatching chicks. Please feel free to pop into a preschool class on 

Wednesday afternoon or Thursday morning to experience it for yourself. 

Younger siblings are also most welcome.  

 

Keep it simple… 

A reminder that our school does not celebrate birthdays with party packs. Please 

only send cupcakes, pizzas, icies or donuts. Party packs are a hassle for us as we 

cannot control what’s inside them, and some of our pupils have food allergies. 

They’re also quite messy. Cupcakes are a neat and sweet solution to your 

celebration plans.  

Wagging tails and warm hearts… 

As usual, your support of our recent charity drive has 

been amazing! 

Thank you for the pet food. Kaeden’s Grove (dog rescue 

centre) is sharing your bounty with other animal 

shelters and rescue centres. Woof woof! (Thank you!) 

 

Bookbags… 

Please remember your bags tomorrow.  

We would like to remind you to check that your child brings home the 

correct bag. It’s easy to check if you look at the name tag. If your child 

brings home a bag with an incorrect name tag, please let us know. If you 

don’t, your child and the person he/she accidently swapped with, will get 

the same bag twice at some point during the year, which is not ideal.  

Also don’t forget to report any damaged books to: 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 

 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY AND TUESDAY NEXT 

WEEK (GOVERNMENT SCHOOL HOLIDAY AND WOMAN’S DAY). 

ENJOY THE LONG WEEKEND! 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The Teachers 
admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 

011-976-5300 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8
mailto:admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com


 

Classifieds… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


